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tand Up To Racism
and Care4Calais have
launched a winter appeal
for the many refugees still
living in Calais and the
surrounding areas, as well
as in Paris and Brussels.
We will be sending a
solidarity convoy to Calais
on Saturday 9 December.
People can either collect
items or raise financial
support.
All items will be taken to
the Care4Calais warehouse
where they are sorted by
volunteers and distributed.
You can find the list
of items needed here:
care4calais.org/donate/
In the run up to the
winter break our supporters
will be heading out to
Calais to help.

If you’d like to join the
volunteers going over, please
email mandybrowncow@
yahoo.com

What can you do?

• If you want to donate
items, please bring what
you have collected to the
conference or email
clare@care4calais.org for a
list of drop off points.
• If you can collect money
please use the following
link to donate:
tinyurl.com/sutrx
This money will go to
care4calais, who will use
it to buy supplies for those
in need.
• If you can bring a cheque
from a trade union or
organisation, make it
payable to ‘Care4Calais’
and we will pass it on.

• If you have a car or van
and want to travel with our
delegation, book a place
on a ferry or the shuttle on
the morning of Saturday 9
December – and contact
us to let us know your time
of arrival.
We recommend the
Centre Européen de
Séjour hostel for affordable
accommodation in Calais:
tinyurl.com/17calais
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